
14 July 2016 

The Company Announcements Office 

Level 10 Exchange Centre 

20 Bond Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Attention - Company Announcements Officer 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF INTEREST OF A SUBSTANTIAL HOLDER 

The company wish to advise that following the company’s Share Placement the following 

notification has been received; 

 Form 604 – Notice of change of interests of substantial holder – Rebecca Holland-

Kennedy, Managing Director

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Clifton-Brown
Finance Director 
PepinNini Minerals Limited 










